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Foundation 1 newsletter ...

A look back at the week Reminders

Please bring an old ‘Mummy or Daddy shirt’ to use
for messy play.

Please check your child’s hair regularly for nits and
lice. Please see the link in top tips.

The children had lots of fun this week actively learning.
Ms. Mali used counting numbers in a fun and
collaborative way to engage the children in Mathematics.

Next week we are learning:
about animals through a variety of
books.
to count and order numbers to 10.
to develop positional language.

to complete a program on the
computer.

about animals and their habitats.
about the life cycle of different
animals.

to develop our fine motor and gross
motor skills through lots of physical
activity.

to create a map of a zoo.

Why not go to the beach and see
what sea-creatures you can find?

Top tip:
Please look at this website to help you treat lice in your child’s hair.

https://www.babycenter.com/0_how-to-get-rid-of-lice-in-your-childs-hair_11443.bc




